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We are pleased to announce that the 24th Annual Archbishop Carney Regional Secondary School 
Dinner, Auction and Talent Show "Carney’s Got Talent – Season 2" will be held on Saturday, May 
4th, 2019! 
 
Archbishop Carney Regional Secondary is an independent School, located in Port Coquitlam, 
serving its eight surrounding parish communities since 1994.  There are over 600 students who come 
from the Tri-cities, Pitt Meadows, and Maple Ridge as well as China, Mexico, Germany, and 
Australia, to be a part of our exceptional educational environment.  At Archbishop Carney, we are 
proud of our school’s high academic standards and our excellence in the areas of the Performing and 
Media Arts, as well as our outstanding Athletic programs.  These programs are all enhanced and 
supported by our uncompromising focus on stewardship and service.  Archbishop Carney prides 
itself on creating a bright future for our “Carney Stars” by providing the highest quality of education in 
all areas of student growth.  
 
The evening is sure to entertain with an exciting live auction.  We are also pleased to have Jennifer 
Palma, reporter and anchor with Global TV, as our celebrity MC for the evening.  Last year’s event 
was such a success, we are going to hold Carney’s Got Talent for a second year in a row. The 
musical talent competition will feature our own students, teachers and alumni.  They will compete for 
a $500 prize with the guests deciding who will win!   
 
Unlike public schools, we do not receive government support for our capital endeavours, so we look 
to you, our generous and supportive community, to assist us through this fundraising initiative.  We 
invite you to leave your mark and join our incredible line-up of generous sponsors and donors.  We 
are seeking donations of merchandise, cash or services to use in both our live and silent 
auctions.  We also have very attractive sponsorship opportunities for any business or individual. 
There are three tiers of sponsorship available, starting as low as $250.  Details are attached.    
 
We would be honored to have you as a supporter and would like to acknowledge your generous 
contribution to our event’s success by including your name or business name in our Auction program. 
In addition, there will be a ‘Thank You’ advertisement on our school website in addition to the 
exposure of your business to the hundreds of people attending the event.  We would be pleased to 
accept your donations in support of this event until Friday, April 19th.  They can be mailed or dropped 
off at the school at any time, or arrangements can be made for pick up by our team.   
 
Please save the date and join us for this wonderful evening of fun and entertainment. If you have any 
questions regarding the event or the school or would like to discuss opportunities to support our 
school community, we welcome you to contact us anytime.  
 
Thank you in advance for offering your support to our “Carney’s Got Talent” school fundraiser. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on May 4th! 
 
 
 
Mackenzie Gomez 
Event Chair 
mac_sparrow@hotmail.com   
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